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8th February 2023 
 
  
Dear Nursery Parents and Carers, 
 
Celebrating World Book Day 2023 
  
During the week beginning 27th February we would like to celebrate reading and books. Across the 
week we will be engaging in reading-inspired activities and sharing lots of wonderful stories.  
 
During this week, we would like to ask all children to dress as a character from their favourite book. 
We would also like to talk about our favourite books, characters and stories during Key Worker 
times. If you able, please send a photograph of your child enjoying their favourite book via the 
communication page on your Parent Passport account. We will then add them to their learning 
journal, print and share them.  
 
Please do not worry that you have to create a new outfit or buy anything new. Be creative – if you 
can’t think of a character that you could be, maybe dress up as a word e.g. sponge – simply achieve 
by covering yourself in sponges (however, please ask an adult first!). Please bring in a spare change 
of clothes with you if you do not wish to get your child's dressing up outfit dirty. 
  
The aim of the week is to celebrate reading and bring a little cheer. It is always such a pleasure to 
share wonderful books and to see children enjoy the magic of the written word.   
  
Yours sincerely,   
  
  
Sian Rapsey  
English Lead 
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